
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
6th March 2018 

Dear Parent,  

Y3 and Y4 TAG RUGBY FESTIVAL AT CULCHETH EAGLES, SHAW STREET 27TH MARCH 2018.   

Your child has been invited to represent the school at a tag rugby festival. 

The festival will take place on Tuesday 27th March at Shaw Street Playing Fields. Culcheth. We will 

leave school at 10.00am and return to school at approx. 2:00pm. 

Tag rugby is a mixed gender, non-contact sport and will be played on grass. If your child has studded 

boots they may wear them, but they are not essential.  

The team will walk to the fixture and the school encourages parents to come and watch the festival. 

We will need parent volunteers to walk with us to Shaw Street and back on the day. Please 

sign below if you can help. 

The school kindly asks that you send your child into school in their sports kit. Please dress your child 

according to the weather conditions.  

The children will need a packed lunch on the day, snacks and water. A school packed lunch can be 

ordered below if ordered by Friday 16th March. Please send in £2.30 with your reply.  

Please complete the slip below if you would like your child to attend the rugby fixture.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Lawrenson 

Headteacher 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Y3 and Y4 TAG RUGBY FESTIVAL AT CULCHETH EAGLES, SHAW STREET 27TH MARCH 2018.   

I would / would not like my child ……………………………………………..……………………….……….…………………………… 

 

to take part in the above visit.  

 I will provide my child with a disposable packed lunch (no glass please) 

I would like to order a school packed lunch at £2.30. 

I pay by Direct Debit and would like to order a school packed lunch. 

I am entitled to FSM and would like to order a school packed lunch. 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

Please print name. …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………  

I am willing to accompany Y3 on the trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that may not 

include my child. 

I am willing to help walk to Shaw Street    I am willing to walk back to school 

Yes         Yes 

No         No  

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always be 
needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support. All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 

 


